
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need 

Thank you to everyone who dressed up today and donated money. We’ll have a total of money raised in next 

week’s newsletter. 

 

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas Fair is creeping up on us – just one week left until Friday 25
th

 November. If 

you have any tombola prizes (including chocolate for the chocolate tombola) that you 

would like to donate please bring them into the school office or ask the children to give 

them to their class teacher. We will also have a teddy bear tombola, so it may be the 

perfect opportunity to have a little clear out of these before Christmas. All that we ask 

is that the soft toy/teddy bear is clean and in good condition please. Please would children give these to 

their class teacher.  

 

Thank you to everyone who has volunteered to help with the Christmas Fair, either during the afternoon 

or on a stall between 5.00pm and 7.00pm. We hope to see you there! 

 

Forest School 

A request from Mrs Franklin. If you, or relatives, have an old hand drill that is no longer needed and you 

would like to donate it to our Forest School, then please would you either see Mrs Franklin or Mrs 

Stanton in the office. Thank you. 

 

Salad Bar 

As from Monday we have a brand new salad bar at lunchtimes. The salad bar will be filled 

with pasta or rice, a different variety of bread each day, lettuce, carrots, peppers, 

cucumbers, tomatoes and coleslaw for the children to have with their school dinner or My 5. 

I’m sure the children will enjoy the new selections. 

 

Road Safety talk 

On Wednesday 23
rd

 November, our Year 5 and Year 6 children will be working with members of Northumbria 

Police in school who will be focusing on road safety. The children will be fully involved in the interactive workshop 

that will last about an hour with each class separately. 

 

Christmas Workshops 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be making Angels again in support of the Methodist Church’s Angel 

Fest and we would like your help! If you would like to come in and help make angels with your 

child/children, the dates and times are below. If you have more than one child in different classes, you will be 

able to put them together and work with them both. 

Nursery – Tuesday 6
th

 December (9.00am) or Wednesday 7
th

 December (9.00am) 

Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 – Friday 9
th

 December (1.30pm) 
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Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 would love your help to make Christingles for their Carol concert. If you would like to come in 

and help them make a Christingle in their classroom, the date and time is below: 

Wednesday 7
th

 December (9.00am) 

 

Year 6 SATs meeting 

You should be receiving a letter inviting you to come into school on Thursday 1
st

 December at 5.00pm to hear 

about the upcoming tests in the summer term. This will be in the Year 6 classroom. 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 25
th

 November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 

Wednesday 30
th

 November Bookshop  

Friday 2
nd

 December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 

Tuesday 6
th

 December Nursery Angel making workshop (9.00am) 

 Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (1.30pm) 

Wednesday 7
th

 December Nursery Angel making workshop (9.00am) 

 Key Stage 2 Christingle making workshop (9.00am – 10.00am)  

Key Stage 2 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 

Thursday 8
th

 December Foundation Stage Nativity Dress Rehearsal for Grandparents (9.30am) 

 Key Stage 2 Christmas Performance (1.30pm) 

 Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 

Friday 9
th

 December Foundation Stage Nativity (9.30am) 

 Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 Angel making workshop (1.30am) 

Monday 12
th

 December NO NURSERY AM 

 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.00pm-3.15pm) 

 House  non-uniform day 

Tuesday 13
th

 December Key Stage 1 Christmas Party (1.00pm-3.15pm) 

Wednesday 14
th

 December Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party (1.00pm – 3.15pm) 

 Year 5 & 6 Bowling trip (times to be arranged) 

Thursday 15
th

 December Christmas Dinner 

 Attendance reward afternoon 

Friday 16
th

 December   Christmas jumper day 

School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 

Tuesday 3
rd

 January School re-opens for Spring Term 


